
 

July 3, 2017 

 

 

Dr. Robert G.  Grossman 

Chairman, Department of Neurosurgery 

Baylor University Medical School 

6560 Fannin Street, Suite 944 

Houston, Texas 77030 

 

Dear Dr. Grossman: 

 

I am writing to thank you for meeting with Doug Horne and me, and for submitting to an ARRB staff 

interview, so that we could record your recollections of your involvement in the emergency treatment 

of President Kennedy at Parkland Hospital in Dallas on November 22, 1963.  Your cooperation has 

assisted the Assassination Records Review Board in completing the record of the events at Parkland 

Hospital on the day of the President’s death.   

 

As promised, included with this letter is an audiotape copy of your interview with us. 

 on Friday, March 21, 1997, as well as photocopies of the drawings you executed on that date. 

 

Thank you, again, for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel    

 

Enclosures 

 


